MARK A KARPEL, Pn.D. Telephone (413) 584-2617

Licensed Clinical Psychologist 277 Main Street

Northampton, MA 01060

December 21, 2007

Dear Jo,
Here are the pictures I took of the site we discussed.

As I explained in my email, the creator, Mr. Richard Richardson, is delighted at this
recognition of his work but fearful of being deluged with visitors, so he has asked that the
site be referred to simply as: The Lost Gardens.

I don’t even know the exact address, but it is located on Route 112 in Goshen,
Massachusetts, and I appreciate your willingness to record this in a less accessible way,
as you indicated.

You can get more information about the site by visiting a website:
www.threesistersgarden.com is, I believe, the right address (or it might be “gardens™). If
you can’t find it. Let me know and I’ll hunt it up.

Towards the end of the photographs, you’ll see one of a man wearing a hooded
sweatshirt. That’s Richardson.

Have a great holiday,
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